iCommLaw
1547 Palos Verdes, #298
Walnut Creek, CA  94597
Phone: (415) 699-7885
Facsimile:  (925) 274-0988
anita@icommlaw.com
________

July 28, 2014

Cheryl Williams, Telecommunications Specialist
Telecommunication Division
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
(614) 644-8057
Cheryl.williams@puc.state.oh.us


RE:	RCLEC, Inc. Case No. 14-1165-TP-ACE

Dear Ms. Williams,

Please find enclosed RCLEC, Inc.’s response to your July 22, 2014 Data Requests. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]RCLEC Inc. is supplementing its Application for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity with the enclosed ILEC interconnection negotiation request letters, notarized affidavit regarding the interconnection letters, letter to the Ohio Department of Taxation, and a list of exchanges.

Should you have any questions relating to this correspondence, please contact me at inna@icommlaw.com.


Sincerely,

/s/ Inna Vinogradov
Attorney for RCLEC, Inc.




